The Hill at Furnace Brook

To: All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management
Date:  July 14,2015

Re:  Miscellaneous Property Work

Please be advised that on Menday, July 20, 2015 painting and other miscellaneous
work will begin around the building. The work may be done at different times
throughout the week. Please use caution if you see people working.

‘Thank you for your cooperation.
- The Board of Trustees

-Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for
The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums
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